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12 December 2024 

Kaipara District Council 
Policy team 

Email: planchanges@kaipara.govt.nz 

Dear Katherine and Paul 

RE: Application for Private Plan change Mangawhai East Development Area 

Firstly, thank you for your feedback on the draft provisions.  We have taken your feedback into 
consideration in the final provisions for lodgement. 

HERE is a link to the proposed plan change for Mangawhai East Development Area. 

We understand an invoice for the lodgement amount will be issued by council. 

We look forward to working with you to progress the plan change to notification. 

Yours sincerely 

Burnette O’Connor 
The Planning Collective Limited 
Ph: 021422346 
Email: burnette@thepc.co.nz 


